

Western Area,
Health Service Executive,
Mayo University Hospital,
Castlebar,
Co. Mayo,
Ireland,
F23 H529.

Our Ref: CD/KP 4<sup>th</sup> April 2024

Deputy Alan Dillon Leinster House Kildare St Dublin 2 alan.dillon@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 12389/24

'To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide an update on the new CT scanner project at Mayo University Hospital; when the exiting scanner will be replaced to have two functional scanners operational; and if he will make a statement on the matter'. -Alan Dillon

Dear Deputy Dillon,

I refer to the above representation:

The replacement CT scanner in Mayo University Hospital in now in place.

A proposal and brief have been prepared and ready for submission to the National Steering Group capital process for a second CT scanner for Mayo University Hospital.

Thank you for your query, I hope this clarifies the matter.

Kind Regards,

Catherine Donohoe Hospital Manager

MUH web: http://www.saolta.ie/hospital/muh

Web: <a href="www.saolta.ie">www.saolta.ie</a>
Twitter: <a href="mailto:@saoltagroup">@saoltagroup</a>